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Comments: I live near where the Dixie fire ravaged the forest last year. I would like to see that the forest service

would be very careful and cutting down trees that may still be alive after the fires. There's no need for

clearcutting. There needs to be careful environmental review before the forest service takes down trees and even

the areas around the roads. Thank you for your work. 


